
CROSS COUNTRY COMMITTEE 

YEARLY MEETING OF BOARD WITH COMMITTEE CHAIRS  
January 17, 2022 

Prepared by: Clifton Cunningham, Tech Mngr Road & Cross Country 

Committee Members: Malindi Elmore, Hilary Stellingwerf, Rachel Cliff, Dawn Copping, John Machuga, 

Alex Ulaszonek, Brian Nemethy, Colin Dignum 

Board Representative: Newton Hoang 

 

• Thank you for the committee’s work and commitment throughout the year to our cross country 

programs and initiatives. 

 

• Upcoming meeting on January 26, 2022 

o Reviewing the following items in preparation for the 2022 Fall Season 

▪ BCA XC Provincial Championships 

• New hosting package and the solicitation of bids for the 2022/2023 

Hosting of the Championships. 

• Review of the XC Distances with regards to gender parity of distances, 

distances as compared to the Secondary and Post Secondary 

competitions, and youth distances. 

• Review of the master’s participation, event separation and the selection 

criteria for BC Team to Nationals. 

• Any resulting actions will be forwarded to the respective committee for 

consultation and to the Board for approval. 

▪ Selection criteria of the BC Team for Nationals in Ottawa. 

▪ Review of the Fall Calendar as it is likely to layout in 2022 and 2023. 

 

• Look to support the initiatives within the strategic plan regarding increase of programs, 

membership and participation in the Cross Country discipline. 

 

• Thank you to the Prairie Inn Harriers for hosting the BCA XC Championships in 2019 and 2021. 

 

• Looking forward to the return of the National Championships to BC scheduled for 2023. 

 

 


